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All members and visitors are asked to sign in upon arrival on the attendance sheets in the foyer.  
	Meetings: General Meetings are held on the Second Thursday of each month, from January to November

	Where: Meetings are held at the Wentworth Falls School of Arts Theatre, Adele Avenue (cnr of Great Western Highway), Wentworth Falls

	When: Meetings commence at 9:45 am and finish at approximately 12:00 pm. The Library and Plant Stall are open before each meeting. There is a break during each meeting for morning tea.

	Today’s Meeting
	12th July 2012

	Speaker:
	Alan Lobb

	Topic:
	Propagating Natives

	

	Next Meeting:
	9th August 2012

	Speaker:
	Lyn Boswell

	Topic:
	Daffodils

	Members are asked to wear their club name badges to all club meetings, tours and functions.

Please remember that to take part in club functions and tours you must be a bona-fide club member
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    Dates for Your Diary

	Other Garden Events

	(
	Mayfield garden open last 2 weekends of October and first weekend of November 

	(
	19th – 21st October

	
	Galston Garden Festival

	Wentworth Falls Garden Club Events

	(
	Friday 28th September

	
	Mt Annan Botanic Gardens

	
	Includes guided tour by ranger from the comfort of our coach. Light lunch at Melaleuca House. Cost $30. Some vacancies.

	(
	Thursday/Friday 8th/9th November 

	
	Moss Vale

	
	1 overnight stay

	
	$75 per room DEPOSIT ONLY

	
	Red Cow Farm and Whitley – a must see!

	
	Fully Booked

	(
	Christmas Lunch

	
	Thursday 6th December

	
	Wentworth Falls Country Club


Annual Subscriptions of $20 are now due

Contact Jane McKanna on Tel 4787 8631
for club member welfare

          Raffle Prize winners for May were 
Fran Kraze and Liz Bond 
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From the President…


I am writing this message to you in late June as I will again not be with you at the July meeting, Sadly, Lea’s mum, Dorothy, who many of you know as a regular visitor to our club during her visits to the Blue Mountains, passed away on Jun 24 at the age of 97, and so Lea and I will be in Adelaide for a few weeks attending to the things that need our attention at this time.


Our visit to the USA in March to May consisted of 4 segments: Florida, a Caribbean cruise, Dallas (where our family lives), and Hawaii, where we spent a few days on the way home. We experienced maximum temperatures of 28-33C throughout, with almost no rain, and so we managed to get the summer that never came to Wentworth Falls this year! Being the Northern Spring, we were there for the renewal that takes place in our gardens, and were able to see the wildflowers in Texas and a Garden Festival at the Epcot Centre in Florida, as well as having the opportunity to introduce our 5yo. grand-daughter to gardening as she started her first garden of zinnias and marigolds. Of course, we took lots of photos, and may have the chance to share some with you later.


Thank you all for allowing me to be your President for another year, and congratulations to all those who were elected to the committee at the AGM. Special thanks also go to those who have stood down after some years of service to the club. Finally, thanks again to Jane for standing in for me while I was away, and then finding that she has had to repeat the effort today!


Good gardening, and see you in August.


Henry





Kniphofia Genus


Some notes on this genus:


A stately plant, native to South Africa. Some common names are “Red Hot Poker” or “Torch Lily”. 


A perennial and is greatly valued for winter landscape colour, in mixed borders or background planting. 


Propagate from seed or root division in Spring. 


Prefers a light soil with plenty of water in Summer. 


Colours include every shade of red, yellow, orange and cream.


Bird attracting!


I was fortunate to be given a large clump of Kniphofia from our neighbour. My cheery winter-flowering gift looks wonderful in our garden and reminds me of our dear neighbour who has now moved from the mountains to Tasmania.














Something To Share?


Articles are always welcome for the Newsletter. They can be handed in at the meeting or posted to PO Box 37 Wentworth Falls 2782. 


Deadline 1st of each month.





�	Morning Tea 





Today: Lynne Wallace and Christine Caton


9th August: Pam Davies and Maureen Long 


If you are unable to come on your rostered day, please call Marlene and Martin on: 4757 1854.


A reminder - there is a $2.00 per person contribution for morning tea





Club Secretary: Janice Light


Tel: 4782 2481





Wentworth Falls Garden Club


PO Box 37


Wentworth Falls NSW 2782


� HYPERLINK "http://www.wentworthfallsgardenclub.com" ��www.wentworthfallsgardenclub.com�








Printed by Wentworth Falls Newsagents


24 Station Street, Wentworth Falls


Tel: 4757 1211





	�	Garden Notes for July
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